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Mr. Harold W. Keiser
Senior Vice President - Nuclear
Pennsylvania Power Ec Light Company
2 North Ninth Street
Allentown, Pennsylvania 18101

Dear Mr. Keiser:

SUBJECT: INSPECTION NOS. 50-387/92-18; 50-388/92-18

This refers to your letter dated September 18, 1992, in response to our letter dated
August 14, 1992.

Your letter provided your corrective and preventive actions to assure timely notification to the
NRC of these licensed operators who fail to meet medical requirements of 10 CFR 55.21.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your
letter. These actions willbe examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Lee . Bettenhausen, Chief
Operations Branch
Division of Reactor Safety
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Mr. Harold W. Keiser

CC:

J. M. Kenny, Nuclear Licensing
H. G. Stanley, Superintendent of Plant-SSES
R. G. Byram, Vice President, Nuclear Operations
M. M. Urioste, Nuclear Services Manager
R. M. Peal, Supervisor, Nuclear Compliance
H. D. Woodeshick, Special Office of the President
J. C. Tilton, III, Allegheny Electric Cooperative, Inc.
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
K. Abraham, PAO (2) (w/copy of letter dtd 9/18/92)
NRC Resident Inspector (w/copy of letter dtd 9/18/92)
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania (w/copy of letter dtd 9/18/92)

bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
L. Bettenhausen, DRS
E. Wenzinger, DRP
R. Conte, DRS (w/copy of letter dtd 9/18/92)
D. Florek, DRS
J. White, DRP
DRS/EB SALP Coordinator
J. Trapp, DRS
J. Noggle, DRSS
V. McCree, OEDO
J. Raleigh, NRR, Project Manager
DRS Files (2)
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